

November 28, 2007

3000

Mayor Gary Becker Members of the Common Council 730 Washington Avenue Racine, WI. 53403

Dear Mayor Becker and Members of the Common Council:

I would like to meet with the Transit and Parking Commission to discuss the 2008 contract for transit service with the Village of Caledonia.

Please refer this communication to the Transit and Parking Commission for review and consideration.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Glasheen, P.E.

Transit Planner

H:\MikeG\Letters\Common Council referral letter.doc